December 18, 2015

Dr. Mark J. Silverstein Superintendent Glassboro Public Schools 560 Joseph Bowe Blvd Glassboro, NJ 08028

Dear Dr. Silverstein,

We, residents of Park Crest Village, would like to express our sincere thanks and appreciation to you, Board of Education of Glassboro Public Schools, and Mrs. Susan Spence, for adding a bus stop inside the complex. Right now there are 26 students, from Bullock and Rodgers schools, who are using the new bus stop. All the complex parents and students are very happy of the new situation, and there is no longer any burden on them to bring their child(ren) to the bus stop, thanks to your kind attention.

We all wish you every success in your career!

Sincerely yours,
Park Crest Residents

-----

275 High St. E. Glassoro, NJ 08028

Correspondence to: Mohammad Abedin-Nasab (abedin@rowan.edu)